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Proposition 65 Statement 

In response to your inquiry, we are familiar with the list of chemicals published pursuant to the California Safe 

Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986, as amended, and the related regulations, which are 

generally known as Proposition 65.  It is our opinion that Proposition 65 does not require any warning label for 

the products we sell you. 

 

As you know, our products are manufactured from a number of agricultural products where naturally 

occurring chemicals may be present.  All agricultural products may from time to time contain one or more of 

the chemicals which have been listed under Proposition 65, allow, subject to certain conditions, naturally 

occurring chemicals to be present in food products.  See:  Cal. Code Regs., Title 27, Sec. 25501 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Technical Services. 

 

Sincerely,  

Patty Pagel 

Director – Technical Services and Quality 




